
Page 4 Term 3, Week 8 ‐ 5th September 2013 

FOOTBALLS/Rugby League Balls 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, just a reminder 
that the football ban has now been lifted and we are      
allowing a trial of footballs again at school….  

 

Year 5 and 6 Reminders 

Camp is coming up in December.  Just a reminder to start 
paying off your camp! 

Year 6 Shirts  - Money for the Year 6 shirts was due in 
last Friday. If you haven’t paid for your shirts yet 
please do so ASAP! 

TAREE ATHLETIC CLUB INC  

The 2013/2014 season will commence with RegistraƟon Days at 
4.30pm ‐ 5.30pm on 4.9.12 and 6.9.12 and 11.9.12 and 13.09.12 at 
Taree McDonald's beside the MEC. 

The cost will be : Tiny Tots and U6's $60.00 and U7 to U17's $70.00. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Robyn Phillips 0407620676 and 
Tracey Sewell 0410548029 for further informaƟon or check us out 
on facebook ‐LiƩle AthleƟcs Taree. 

 

 

 

 

The nearest Quick Kicks centre is located at - Taree – Omaru Park 

Date: Tuesday the 8th October – Tuesday 10th December 
Time: 4:30pm - 5:45pm 
Address: Muldoon St, Taree 
Centre Coordinator: Jess Bestwick 

BREKKY4KIDS + GAMES - EVERY SUNDAY MORNING. 
 

STARTS at 9am. 

   BUSHLAND SHOPS 

      ALL WELCOME. 
Not on in the School Holidays. 

Manning Gardens Public School 

GRAPEVINE 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 65 52 6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

What’s Happening 

at the Gardens! 

Tomorrow 

* WHOLE SCHOOL                
ASSEMBLY - from 
9:30am in the School Hall 
everyone is Welcome to 
attend! 

* ZONE Touch Gala 
Day 
 

Next Week (Week 9) 
 

* Tuesday 10th           
September- 3-6 GYM 
PCYC  

* Wednesday 11th    
September - WOW day 
at Chatham High School 

* Wednesday 11th            
September - P & C     
Meeting 
 

Coming Up 

Excellence Assembly 

Disco 
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                         I am hoping all the dads out there had a fantastic Father’s Day –   
       I know I did! 

       We are aiming for our largest kindergarten intake ever for 2014! 
       To make this happen – we need everyone to work as a team. If 
you know of any child turning 5 years of age before 31 July 2014, then they can 
start school at the best school in Taree! A large kindergarten group could mean 
more teachers for our school and more classes. Please spread the word across 
your networks! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - HEADLICE 

Parents – Please check your children for head lice and/or eggs! Children with 
head lice and/or eggs should not attend school if they have not been treated! 

Stay strong and smart – always! 



 

 

 

Senior Girls Soccer Gala Day Team 

Senior Girls from 5/6C and 3/4M attended this years PSSA Girls Soccer Gala Day at the      
Wingham Sporting Complex on the 23rd of August 2013. The girls represented themselves as an 
enthusiastic and supportive team. They performed great soccer skills and determination on the 
day. I would like to congratulate all the girls in the team for their participation, cooperation and 
most of all their efforts.  

Angela Humphery 

SCG were pretty excited about cooking and decorating gingerbread biscuits for Father's Day. 
Below are some photos of the students enjoying the experience…. 

Week 6 was a busy week at Manning Gardens PS with lots of fun activities including a   
guessing competition to guess how many Galactic Glow worms were in the Jar as well as our 
Annual Book Week parade where students had to come dressed as their favourite book     
character or as a character that coincided with the theme 'Reading across the Universe'. There 
were many wonderful book characters at our school and lots of fun was had by all involved! 
We also sold lots of fantastic books to many families creating brilliant young readers of the  
future... 

Clubs 
Students in Years 2-6 have been enjoying participating in activities (Clubs) of their own choosing every Thursday 
Afternoon. Activities include: Scrapbooking, Cooking, Zumba, Drama, Art and Craft, Card Games, Language etc 
Below are some pictures of the student enjoying their chosen activity. 

 

Technology  
We now have some wonderful new Student iPads available for the students to use in their learning at Manning 
Gardens PS. Students across all grades have been enjoying learning with the iPads and exploring their creativity. 
Students in Years 5&6 were so engaged last week using the Davinci Note App to create a Book review about their 
AL text for this Term - ‘Rowan of Rin’. 

 

 

 


